
 

 C.B. Mtg.  #01                            Reg. Mtg. #01                       March 5, 2019                           7:00 P.M. 
 
 

CONSERVATION BOARD AGENDA 
 
MUNICIPAL CENTER                                                            4295 South Buffalo Street 
2nd Floor Basement Meeting Room                                                             Orchard Park, New York 14127                                                          

   
 

CONSERVATION BOARD MEMBERS - 6:30 P.M. WORK SESSION  
BUSINESS MEETING STARTS AT 7:00 P.M. 
  
1.    Conservation Board members to discuss renewal of Conservation Easements expiring this year as follows: 

   
  a.   CE File #19, 6807 Gartman Road; Kevin Brown, 9-Acres  

 
       b.   CE File #22, V/L Scherff Road; Rose & Patrick McCarthy, 10-Acres 

 
c.   CE File #25, 5425 Chestnut Ridge Road; Robert M. Laurie, 25-Acres 
 
d. CE File #27, 7370 Milestrip Road;  Peter & Rosemary Messina, Jr., 5-Acres 
 
e. CE File #28, 7360 Milestrip Road; Peter Messina, Sr., 5-Acres 
 
f. CE File #29, 6813 Chestnut Ridge Road; Geraldine Kozlowski, 7-Acres 
 
g.  CE File #30, 7380 Milestrip Road;  Russell & Lorraine Bieler, 5-Acres 
 
g.  CE File #32, V/L Seufert Road;  Darryl & Courtney Gonzalez, 10-Acres 
 
h.  CE File #33, V/L Gartman Road; Dolores Zilliox, 23.45-Acres 
 
i.   CE File #38, 6164 Bunting Road; Robert J. & Patti A. Woodward, 9-Acres 
 
k. CE File #42, 7245 Gartman Road;  Wayne Bieler, 5-Acres  
 

2.   C.B. File #16-18, 3315 Abbott Road, Vastola Heating & Cooling, Zoned B-2.  Seeking Conservation Board  
      review and approval of submitted Landscaping Plan, per Section 144-44C of the Town Code for a +/- 
      7,000-sq.ft. addition with associated parking. 
 
3.   C.B. File #37-14, 4596 & 4968 Chestnut Ridge Road, Miranda Holdings, Zoned B-2. Seeking Conservation 

board review and approval of submitted Landscape Plan, per Section 144-44C of the Town Code for a 
2,000-sq.ft. Tim Horton’s Restaurant with drive-thru, and a 1,232-sq.ft. retail area with associated parking. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Schechter, Chairman - Conservation Board                                                            DATED: 2/21/19 


